
 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given by Chester-East Lincoln CCSD #61, that a Public Hearing on an Application for 

Waiver or Modification of State Board Rules and/or School Code Mandates regarding charging less than 

110% of the per capita tuition charge (zero charge) for nonresident children of full-time employees to 

attend Chester-East Lincoln CCSD #61 will be held by the Board of Education at 5:45 p.m. on Tuesday, 

December 14, 2021 in the commons at 1300 1500th Street, Lincoln, Illinois.  


